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January 4th, 2019

To Whom It May Concern,

On behalf of Archbishop Allen Vigneron it is my pleasure to write to you concerning Deacon
Dominic Pastore. Deacon Pastore is a Permanent Deacon in good standing, incardinated in the
Archdiocese of Detroit. He has, since his ordination in October 2012, served the Church in
Detroit in an excellent fashion. Deacon Pastore is traveling on a pilgrimage through Israel in
February.

In his regard I can state the following:
He is a person of good moral character and reputation.
[ am not aware of anything that would limit or disqualify him from this ministry.

[ am not aware of anything that would render him unsuitable to work with minor
children.

If I can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to call me, (0) 313-596-7142.

Sincerely In Christ,

De a1 Qe

Deacon Kevin Breen
Associate Director for Deacons
Office for Clergy and Consecrated Life
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